
ROBERTS ELEMENTARY
SDMC MEETING

MINUTES

May 9, 2013

Meeting start time: 3:30 p.m.

Members in attendance:  Rita Graves, Jennifer Thornton, Jennifer Heemer, Joyce Ballard, 
Beverly Sones, Caroline Quenemoen, Kendra Shattuck, Wendy Waterman, Robin Audi, 
Mary Estrada, Stephanie Walton, Zach Lytton

1. The agenda was approved for today’s meeting.
2. Minutes for the April 18, 2013 meeting were approved.
3. Mrs. Graves reported on responses to the school effectiveness survey.  

Approximately 200 parents participated in the survey and results were generally 
favorable.  Most parents found the front page and principal’s page to be their main 
source of information.  There was some inconsistence in the quality of 
information content in teacher blogs.  Most parents approved of the new safety 
measures and felt that after school safety and supervision was improved.  Some 
parents expressed concern about students being assigned too much or too little 
homework, the loss of Spanish and Dance classes and concern about the variety of 
fine arts offered.

4. The SDMC gave input for the teacher appraisal and development system feedback 
survey.

5. SDMC members were asked to complete the Campus SDMC Survey and all 
members were emailed a link to the survey.

Next SDMC meeting will be on September 19, 2013.

Meeting end time:  4:30


